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Math Puzzles Book399 Games, Puzzles & Trivia
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Brain Young.Jumbo Pad of Brain TeasersBrain
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Brain Games Kids
So You Think You're Smart is an eclectic
collection of word games, riddles and logic
puzzles to tantalize, tease and boggle the
brains of readers of all ages and educational
levels. The brain teasers are about ordinary
words and things that everybody knows about
so only common sense and a bit of
resourcefulness are needed to solve them. The
book is in its 17th printing and has appeared
on Saturday Night Live.

The Brainiest Insaniest Ultimate Puzzle
Book!
This book challenges your power of
observation. Two or more pictures that
seemingly are identical are presented on the
same page, but subtle changes have been made
to one of the pictures.

USA Today Picture Puzzles
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Glance at the two photos and they look
identical. But a careful search through the
intricate details of these carefully composed
photos will turn up small differences. A
watch missing from a man's arm. The price tag
for apples at a fruit stand. The shape of the
taillights on a passing car. Subtle at first,
then embarrassingly obvious once spotted.
Hugely popular in newspapers and magazines
across the country, spot-the-difference
puzzles are frequently tiny, black-and-white
images. ButMega Picture Puzzles makes
spotting the difference a fun feast for the
eyes -- all the puzzles in this book are fullpage photographs in intense detail and
exquisite color. Scan through a crowded Miami
beach, a bustling Asian market, a collection
of famous baseball cards, and much more.
Readers can expect hours of challenges and
entertainment as they uncover the tiny
differences, all the while improving their
mental focus and observation skills.

Picture Puzzles
This Christmas-themed collection contains
over 200 puzzles designed to stimulate your
brain while you have hours of fun and get in
the holiday spirit. Contains a rich variety
of puzzles, including acrostics, word
ladders, crosswords, word searches, webwords,
and star power. Perfectly-sized mini format
allows you to carry it wherever you
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go--whether you're standing in line during
your Christmas shopping or traveling on a
bus, train, or plane. 256 pages Makes a great
gift or stocking stuffer!

Brain Games Kids Puzzle Blast
Provides a collection of puzzles of
increasing difficulty levels previously
featured in "USA Today" that challenge the
reader to spot the differences between
photographs.

Entertaining! Adult Activity Book
An A-Z collection of more than 200 quirky,
brain-bending, endlessly fun, and unusually
unusual puzzles for kids aged 8-12. All you
need are a sharp pencil and sharper wits! (An
eraser wouldn’t be a bad idea, either.) Solve
word searches with themes like Spies, Movies,
or the Wild West—and when you’re finished,
write out the leftover letters to discover a
hidden message. Can’t get enough of the
addictive fun of Sudoku? Introducing
Dicedoku, which uses dice to represent
numbers. Just try saying (or even reading)
this tongue twister three times fast: Guy
gargoyle, girl gargoyle! Plus hidden
pictures, crosswords, spot the mistakes, and
many kinds of puzzles you’ve never seen
before. Puzzlelopedia also contains special
“Puzzle Breakers” for reading about anagrams,
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code breaking, oxymorons, palindromes, and
other bamboozling conundrums.

Brain Games Goes to the Dogs (Picture
Puzzles)
Takes you back to the twentieth century as
you put your power of observation to the
test.

Puzzlelopedia
Encourage your child to explore STEM as they
get ready for preschool with these fun and
colorful picture puzzles from Brain Gamesƒ‚‚
for Kids. Kids practice STEM skills, such as
critical thinking, problem-solving, and
analysis. Photos cover relevant topics like
nature, space, and machines. The book
includes a range of puzzle types, so kids
stay challenged and engaged. Spiral binding
allows the book to lay flat. Answer key in
the back

Brain Games Stem Get Ready for
Preschool
The Saturday Evening Post Spot the
Differences Picture Puzzles
Happy holidays from LIFE, and our fabulously
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successful and popular Picture Puzzle
franchise. When LIFE created the Picture
Puzzle craze a few years ago, we knew other
publishers would follow us. They did, and
ours is still the puzzle series that
hobbyists choose-it's the one they wait for.
Wait no more, for here comes our latest
Picture Puzzle collection, and it's a vibrant
celebration of all things Christmas, from
Santa to Rudolph to the sublime images of
beautiful lights on the tree. As always,
LIFE's editors choose the most colorful and
lively pictures, and set up the book to make
certain that there are terrific, enjoyable
tests for every level of player, from the
kids who are tackling their first-ever puzzle
to the old masters who have met every
challenge in our first ten books. We know
what our loyal book-buyers want from us, and
we again deliver in this latest book in the
Picture Puzzle series. LIFE's Picture Puzzle
series has always been fun, but it's never
been this warm before. These are puzzles for
the family to cozy up with before the fire,
and they bolster the Christmas spirit as it
builds throughout December. In the latest
colorful edition of the franchise, LIFE's
Puzzle Master is in a festive, generous mood,
and has created a book that will appeal to
fans of the series, fans of the holiday and
fans of both.

Hidden Cats
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Fully illustrated in color, this treasure
trove features 250 puzzles on every
imaginable theme and subject. The book is a
bonanza of mazes, word games, visual and
logic puzzles, and more.

Brain Games - Criminal Mind Puzzles
These photographic puzzles for adults contain
animal images that you will really enjoy!
Nature can produce some of the most
breathtaking images and the images used in
this book reflect that! In this photo puzzle
hunt game book, some of the following
features are available: 25 Brain boosting
challenges with a range of animals that
include lions, tigers, dogs, cats, rabbits, a
manatee (sea cow), fish and more One picture
per page and the picture with the differences
directly below. No need to guess the number
of differences since all differences are
indicated below each picture. You will need
to find a total of 500 differences in this
picture find book with each picture
containing 10 to 30 differences per picture.
Most of the pictures have 20 differences. The
difficulty levels for most images are
relatively easy, while some differences will
make you scratch your head. The solutions
listed at the back of the book will make
things a little bit clearer for those who
could not find all the differences. Find
differences such as shape changes, color
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changes and more This find the difference
book is very large (8.5 x 11 in (21.59 x
27.94 cm)) to also assist in finding those
troublesome differences. This picture puzzle
book is the perfect gift for animal lovers
and will add another enjoyable experience to
your life. Don't wait! Hit the buy button now
and see why this book is another classic in
the supreme spot the difference puzzle book
series!

Amazing Picture Puzzles
This jumbo pad, packed with 120+ favorite
brain teasers, riddles, quizzes, Hidden
Pictures(R) puzzles, and logic puzzles,
provides entertainment and a fun challenge
for the whole family! Brain teasers are
challenging, fun, and educational! With
puzzles and activities specially designed to
entertain kids while also giving their brains
a workout, this pad is great for a gift,
sharing with friends on play dates or rainy
days, or as an ideal activity for family game
night. Each puzzle page easily tears out and
includes answers on the back.

Life: Picture Puzzle Animals
Take a break and have fun with this new
activity book for adults! This book is filled
with an excellent variety of relaxing
puzzles, delightful coloring pages, brain
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games and more. With characteristics such as
classic trivia, and pleasant images that
adults will enjoy, this activity book is
specifically designed for adults - while
still being wholesome and family-friendly, so
that activities can be shared with anyone.
Entertaining activities in this book include:
Word Searches Coloring Pages Spot the
Differences Easy Puzzles Word Games Writing
Activities Brain Games Scales & Weights
Unscramble Logic Puzzles Odd One Out
Crosswords Mazes Pictures to Sayings What
Would You Rather? Sudoku Trivia Games And
more! Relax and enjoy hours of entertainment
with this terrific adult activity book!

Spot the Differences Picture Puzzles
for Kids
Use your verbal, visual, and logic skills to
investigate an array of puzzles! This puzzle
collection contains a mix of verbal and
visual puzzles themed around crimes and
investigation. Read about true crimes and see
how you much you can remember Play detective
as you find witnesses, use logic to track
down criminals, and see what details you can
decipher in crime scenes Spiral bound 192
pages

Brain Games 50's Remember When
This picture puzzle book for adults contains
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beautiful pictures of varying difficulties
and if you are looking for an enjoyable and
relaxing time, then this find the difference
book is for you! Test your observational
skills and find all the differences without
looking at the solutions. Here's some of what
you will find inside this spot the
differences picture puzzle book: The book
size is 8.5 x 11 in (21.59 x 27.94 cm) it is
large enough to help you spot the differences
that are a little bit more challenging. There
are 50 beautiful brain boosting picture
puzzles for you to compare. Each puzzle is
labelled with the amount of differences that
you have to find per puzzle. Some puzzles are
difficult; some are relatively easy and most
puzzles contain a mixture of easy to
difficult differences. In this spot the
differences picture puzzle book, there are
over 800 differences for you to find. The
answers for each puzzle can be found at the
back of the book and the differences are
indicated by a circle. Have fun and enjoy
yourself with this find the difference puzzle
book for adults. Don't delay! Buy this
fantastic picture puzzle book now as a gift
to yourself or for someone else!

Spot the Differences
This is a picture puzzle book where three
picture search books for adults were combined
into one book. You will see that these spot
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the difference puzzle books are each sold
separately. This book is a combination of the
following three titles and therein lays the
opportunity to get more value for your money:
Supreme Picture Puzzle Books for Adults
Supreme Spot the Difference Book for Adults:
Lost Places Supreme Spot the Difference Book
for Adults: Animals These brain boosting
picture puzzles are an absolute delight to
look at and you will spend quite a bit of
time enjoying yourself and finding the
differences. Inside these picture search
books for adults, some of the following
features are available: Firstly, you see that
the chosen size for this puzzle book
combination is 8.5 x 11 in (21.59 x 27.94 cm)
a very large size to help you find some of
those troublesome differences. There are 75
beautiful and brain boosting challenges that
will command your attention until you find
every single difference. Difficulty levels
for each puzzle vary from relaxing to tough,
but mostly relaxing. Some differences were
deliberately made a little bit more
challenging, but intense focus and
concentration will help you find them
eventually. There are 1500+ differences to
find. Should you find all the differences
without looking at the clues, your
observational skills are exceptional since
you will have beaten the creator of this book
who could only find about 80-90% of the
differences. It is not that they were
extremely difficult to find it just comes
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down to careful observation and the time
spent finding all those differences. The book
is divided into three sections where the
cover of each of the three books listed
depicts the start of a new book. One puzzle
per page and the changed image is directly
below. At the end of each spot the difference
book, all solutions are shown. It was
enjoyable and fun to create these three books
and we hope that you will enjoy it too! Don't
delay! Hit that buy button now and experience
the joy of finding those differences within
some breathtaking images.

Brain Games Mini - Christmas Puzzles
Kids love brain games, too! Features: word
searches, crosswords, number puzzles, and
more! 192 pages

The Everything Kids' Games & Puzzles
Book
Peculiar puzzles, ridiculous riddles, and amazing mazes guaranteed to keep the fun
rolling! What's not to love about puzzles?
Unlocking answers, solving mysteries,
breaking codes--you're practically a superspy and you haven't even left your house. Not
to mention how puzzles prove what a superior
brain you have! The Everything Kids' Games
and Puzzles Book is chock-full of more than
100 challenging and satisfying word games,
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logic puzzles, and brain teasers, including:
To the Top: A silly mountainside maze Splash:
Hidden pictures out at sea See You Later: An
around-the-world word search X-treme Sports:
Wild and crazy picture puzzles And many, many
more! Perfect for rainy days, car trips, or
after school, these games, puzzles, riddles,
and mazes will help you have fun no matter
what the day brings. So sharpen your pencil
and get ready to puzzle!

Brain Games - Find the Cat
Strengthen your observational skills by
spotting the differences in more than 115
beautiful and interesting picture puzzles!

Brain Games Baseball Puzzles
One of these things is not like the other!
But can you figure out which one? Test
yourself with Amazing Picture Puzzles and
enjoy hours of eagle-eyed fun. Imagine
several photos that appear identical at first
glance, but which contain subtle differences
that only a discerning eye can spot. In
Amazing Picture Puzzles, readers will have to
use all their powers of observation to spot
the differences in photos showing crowds of
people, busy cityscapes, and all sorts of
animals. With meters measuring the difficulty
of each puzzle, boxes for readers to fill in
their times and keep track of their progress,
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and--for those who just can't spot the
difference--an answer key in the back of the
book. Amazing Picture Puzzles is filled with
the best brain-teasers for anyone looking for
a visual challenge.

Supreme Spot the Difference Book for
Adults: Animal Picture Puzzles
Based on the science that shows that people
middle-aged or older who solve word games and
brainteasers have a significant cognitive
advantage over those who do not, 399 Games,
Puzzles & Trivia Challenges is the
illustrated game book specifically created to
cross-train the brain. Here are 399 games to
stretch, challenge, and push the reader, all
of which stimulate the formation of
neurons—literally, regrowing the brain. Plus
they’re not only good for you, but just plain
good—these games are fun. 399 Games, Puzzles
& Trivia is a lively mix of challenges,
riddles, and brainteasers—all vetted by a
neuroscientist who specializes in aging
brains and designed to work the six key areas
of cognitive function that are vulnerable in
normal aging: long-term memory, working
memory, executive functioning, attention to
detail, multitasking, and processing speed.
The games are arranged from easiest to most
difficult and are labeled according to which
cognitive functions they exercise so they can
be mixed and matched into a custom “workout.”
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In just 15 minutes a day, anyone can improve
his brain’s strength, flexibility, and longterm health.

The Fun and Easy Memory Activity Book
for Adults
This spot the difference book for adults has
beautiful images chosen for their fun aspect
so that you can enjoy yourself with this
photo puzzle hunt. If you concentrate hard
enough, you should not have any trouble
finding all the differences. In this picture
puzzle book you will see some of the
following: 25 puzzles to find lots of
differences. Each page has one image with the
altered picture directly below for easy
comparison. Look at the bottom to see how
many differences you will have to find per
picture. There are 15-25 differences per
image with over 500 differences for you to
find. Images were carefully chosen to ensure
that a minimum of 15 differences were
possible per image. That being said, most of
the images have a difficulty level where the
differences are relatively easy to find
(about 80% easy per image) the rest of the
differences require a bit more searching and
concentration to find. If you feel the need,
solutions are provided at the back of the
book. Changes can include color changes,
changes to shapes, shapes that were removed,
etc. This spot the difference book for adults
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is a large book at 8.5 x 11 in (21.59 x 27.94
cm). This find the difference book for adults
is another book to add to your growing
collection and should keep you busy for a
while. Don't wait. Buy this spot the
difference book for adults now and embark on
a fantastic picture puzzle journey!

Mega Picture Puzzles
This picture puzzle book contains dozens of
cute and hilarious dog photos for hours and
hours of puzzles to work on. Four different
skill levels

Fantastic Picture Puzzles
This fabulous Spot the difference book for
adults will definitely be an adventure for
all those find the difference fans. This
picture find book for adults will be fun and
enjoyable! Inside this picture puzzle book,
you will find some of the following features:
This spot the differences picture puzzle book
include some of the following pictures:
Water, food, fantasy images, old places and
more. There is one image per page and the
changed image is directly below the original
image. Every page shows the amount of
differences at the bottom. Every image has
between 5 to 20 differences. Some differences
may be challenging, but most differences will
be relatively easy to find. Struggling
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perhaps? All solutions are available if you
really need to take a peek. The changes
include color changes, size changes and more.
This book is very large at 8.5 x 11 in (21.59
x 27.94 cm). People always enjoy these types
of books and always want more. Hurry! Order
now and be amazed!

Brain Games Spot the Difference
"I love hidden picture books. Coloring them
is a huge bonus!" Meg in Florida "I bought
this for my 7 year old daughter who loves
find the hidden object books. She loved the
cats." John "Coloring these scenes is fun on
its own. Trying to locate the hidden cats
adds even more fun to an already great book.
Thanks!" Martha Best selling Adult Coloring
Book artist Beth Ingrias brings something new
to the adult coloring book world: Find the
Hidden Cats Adult Coloring Puzzle Book.
Hidden among each beautiful illustration you
will find 15 cats. Can you find them all? An
answer page for each illustration is provided
at the end of the book just in case you
can't. Once you are done locating each hidden
cat, enjoy coloring in each design. 20 fun
designs to keep you busy for hours! Perfect
for adults and children alike!

Fantastic Spot the Difference Book for
Adults: Food and Desserts. Picture
Puzzle Books for Adults
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Enjoy an easy and fun way to exercise your
memory! In this book, you will find a
wonderful selection of activities, puzzles
and games which target different memory and
brain skills. Short-term memory -- There are
many activities that exercise short-term
memory in this book including Delightful
Details, Particular Pictures, Lovely Lists,
Backwards and The Memory Challenge. Long-term
memory -- You can exercise your long-term
recall of life events and other knowledge
through several activities in this book
including Writing About Your Life, Cool
Categories, Rhyme Time and Well Made Words.
Easy Puzzles and Brain Games -- There are
many classic puzzles that use either use
short or long-term memory throughout this
book including Crosswords, Word Searches,
Spot the Odd One Out, Find the Differences,
and Sudoku. The great variety of activities
in this book provide your with an easy way to
exercise your memory and have fun at the same
time.

Brain Games Find the Cat Challenge
This resource provides a treasury of
reproducible thinking situations on a full
range of subjects. Includes over 150
activities formatted for instant use in any
classroom setting.

LIFE Christmas Picture Puzzle
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Dogs — and cats, and hamsters, and even
monkeys and tigers — are our best friends.
And so, with the sixth book in the
phenomenally successful 'Life Picture Puzzle'
book series, we offer a menagerie of animal
puzzles — 176 pages of them — that will
challenge even as they delight. Animal
pictures are always the cutest and most
heartwarming, and when you play with those
pictures (an extra whisker here on Puss, one
fewer fish in a school of Nemos, a longer or
shorter neck on Mr. Giraffe), the 'awww'
factor is off the charts. This book will
appeal not only to our dedicated Puzzle fans,
but to animal lovers of every stripe (or
pattern of spots). By focusing on Animals,
LIFE's editors are producing the most smileinducing Picture Puzzle book yet. Once again,
the puzzle in these themed books will be
organized according to level of difficulty:
novice, master, expert, and genius, with a
suggested completion time included for
serious puzzlers.

Fabulous Spot the Difference Book for
Adults: Picture Puzzle Books for
Adults. Hidden Picture Books for
Adults.
In each color photo, there is a hidden cat.
Photos range from landscapes to room
interiors and a variety of settings With over
125 interesting and beautiful photographs,
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there are hours and hours of puzzles where
you find the hidden cats. Spiral bound for
ease of use, with full-color photography and
a full answer key in the back of the book.
Practice searching and observation skills
while having fun and finding cute cats!

Remember When? Picture Puzzles
Stump your friends and family! Who knew that
math could be so cool? Crammed with games,
puzzles, and trivia, The Everything Kids’
Math Puzzles Book puts the fun back into
playing with numbers! If you have any fear of
math—or are just tired of sitting in a
classroom—The Everything Kids’ Math Puzzles
Book provides hours of entertainment. You’ll
get so caught up in the activities, you won’t
even know you’re learning! Inside, you’ll be
able to: Decode hidden messages using Roman
numerals Connect the dots using simple
addition and subtraction Learn to create
magic number squares Use division to answer
musical riddles Match the profession to
numerical license plates

The Everything Kids' Math Puzzles Book
Flex your mental muscle, learn some
interesting facts about baseball, and have a
whole season's worth of fun. All the puzzles
are related to the great game of baseball and
are sure to provide hours of entertainment.
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This publication is jam-packed with a variety
of puzzle types that are designed to
stimulate different parts of your
brain--keeping it strong and healthy. The
puzzles progress from easy to more difficult,
exercising your brain more as you work
through the book.

399 Games, Puzzles & Trivia Challenges
Specially Designed to Keep Your Brain
Young.
Track down cute cats and adorable kittens in
129 full-color pictures. Each picture
contains one cat hiding sneakily. Can you
spot it? Some will be easy to find, and
others more difficult Challenge your eyes and
your mind while you enjoy adorable cats!
Spiral bound 160 pages

Jumbo Pad of Brain Teasers
Brain Games!
Twenty-five pairs of color illustrations from
classic magazine covers invite children — and
adults, too! — to spot the differences. Works
by Norman Rockwell, John Falter, Stevan
Dohanos, Richard Sargent, many others.
Solutions.

So You Think You're Smart
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What makes this book of "spot the
differences” puzzles so unique? Simply put:
the quality of the photographs. Every one of
the pictures comes from the acclaimed George
Eastman House archive, with some dating back
to the 1800s. So they make stunning art as
well as absorbing brainteasers. In every
case, you’ll get two versions of the picture
side by side; they’ll look almost alike, but
one is slightly different from the other.
It’s up to you to search the images and find
the variations. The puzzles come in three
levels of difficulty: easy with five
differences, medium with six, and hard with
seven. The photos encompass historical
figures, famous buildings, stunning
landscapes, and engaging animals and many are
iconic works by renowned photographers. The
most famous include "The Migrant Mother” by
Dorothea Lange; Lewis W. Hine’s "Power House
Mechanic”; and the amazing portrait of
Abraham Lincoln taken by the celebrated Civil
War photographer Matthew Brady.

Brain Games - Easy Picture Puzzles
Can you spot the difference? BRAIN FUN
PICTURE PUZZLES elevates the fun-level of
what’s considered a classic among puzzlers.
Within these pages are several types of
picture puzzles: Spot the difference; find
one changed photo among six; reassemble a cutup image; each presented in a variety of
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categories. Within each category, puzzles are
presented in increasing difficulty levels.
Alongside each, solvers can compare their
time to that of expert puzzlers and check off
each difference as they spot it. Researchers
have shown that games like these keep your
brain sharp, challenge your powers of
observation and train your eye to notice the
smallest of details. And, you'll have fun
while reaping the benefits. It a win-win!

Supreme Spot the Difference Book for
Adults
Test your powers of observation! Sharpen your
observation skills with these simple puzzles.
This collection of picture puzzles is fun and
addicting!

Brain Fun Picture Puzzles
Invites youngsters to find ten or more
differences between slightly changed versions
of the same photograph of everyday
activities, groups of objects, and other
scenes.

Supreme Picture Puzzle Books for Adults
This book has 50 puzzles. Stretch your brain
and observation skills with fantastic food
orientated picture puzzles: Contains
beautiful dishes and desserts that will make
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your mouth water. Lots of eye candy! One
picture puzzle per page. Solutions on
separate pages at the back. 8.5" x 11" book
size. One of the largest book sizes
available. 50 Spot the difference puzzles;
800+ differences. Differences range from 10
to 30 per picture. Want more fun? Buy two or
more books and compete with your friends to
see who can complete the puzzles the fastest.
Embark on a fantastic journey that will make
you hungry! Can you spot all the differences
without taking a peek at the solutions? If
you do, it will be an amazing feat. Do you
accept the challenge?
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